7 DAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
Sutro Reservoir Drainage Channel

When: Construction is anticipated to begin February 19, 2024 with
completion anticipated by April 1, 2024. Weather and construction issues could
impact the schedule. General workdays and hours (weather permitting) are
Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Some weekend work may be required.

Where: Work is planned to occur within the asphalt perimeter of the Sutro
Reservoir.

Why: To ensure safety for the public (i.e., walkers, runners, dog walkers and
bench sitters) and staff, SFPUC plans to install a concrete curb surrounding the
drainage channel.

What to expect during construction: work is done in phases, so
work will not be happening on the entire circumference at once. There may also
be periods of inactivity during the work dates. The entry gates will be locked and
the entire area will be closed to the public for the duration of the construction
project.

Contractor will place “Closed to the Public” signs on the entrances to the reservoir.

Contractor will power wash the existing concrete curb to provide a level area free of dust, moss and other debris. There
& will be noise, vibration, dust, parking and traffic impacts in/near the work zone and some disruption to normal

neighborhood activity.

Section by section, the Contractor will install rebar, prepare and build wooden forms for extending the height

ﬁr of the concrete curb surrounding the drainage channel. Concrete will be pumped into the forms which will be
A removed once the concrete has cured to the correct strength. The Contractor will move on to the next section. All work
will be performed in the reservoir area.

There will be no interruption or change to your water or sewer service.

Once the entire project has been completed, all equipment and materials will be removed. Public access to Sutro
Reservoir will be restored.

Contact: Edwin Garcia Stephen Kech | SFPUC San Francisco
R&S Construction Management, Inc. skech@sfwater.org Water
1555 Burke Ave., Suite 1, SF, CA 94124 | (415) 872-9935 (888) 801-2661, X3
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WATER SYSTEM IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
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7 DAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Coming Soon in Your Area

The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) has hired
R&S Construction Management, Inc. to install a new concrete
curb along the drainage channel at Sutro Reservoir. This will
improve safety for the public and staff using the space
surrounding the reservoir for recreational and contemplative
activities.

During this construction Sutro
Reservoir will be closed to the public.
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